
As a resident of Cordova I want to go on record as opposing the passage of SB42.  As a resident 

of Cordova and commercial fisherman since the mis 1970’s I am opposed to the passage of the 

proposed Personal Use Priority Bill SB42.  I truly believe that this bill undermines the existing 

State’s already recognized Substance Priority regulation. 

 

·         Most Alaskans access fishing resources through commercial harvest. 

·         All harvesters need to be EQUALLY responsible for the health of Alaska’s fishing 

resources, this includes sharing the burden of conservation. 

·         This action pits Alaskans against Alaskans at the expense of our fishing resources. 

·         Most personal use harvesters currently have their needs met and PU opportunity, harvest 

and participation has greatly increased in recent years. 

 

I am a personal uses as well as a substance harvester. 

 

 

 

 

Bob Widmann 

Cordova, AK 99574 

 


